Keri O'Brien

From: Cathy Baier <otterbpk@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2025 12:40 PM

To: District I; District II; District IIl; District IV; District V; District VI; Mayor E-Mail; City Clerk
External E-Mail

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Upcoming water quality testing contract

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
As a 48 year resident of the Florida Keys, | am contacting you today about the contract for water quality
testing that you will decide on at the upcoming Oct meeting.

Please make sure that anyone involved in testing has no connection to the cruise ship industry; a conflict of
interest could affect the tests reports, no matter how much anyone guarantees it will not.

While 1 am no water quality expert, cloudy waters affect the health of sea life. Turbidity monitoring should be
a part of any testing contract. Please make sure that it is included.

Thank you,

Cathy Baier

Florida Keys
otterbpk@msn.com



